
STAPLES MILL LISTENING SESSION 

The Coles Magisterial District Office and Prince William County 
Department of Transportation are hosting a Listening Session for 
the Staples Mill Community. The purpose of this meeting is in listen 
to concerns from the public regarding access to the Staples Mill 
Shopping Center from Springs Road and to help identify potential 
safety and operational improvements to address community 
concerns. This listening session was proposed by the Coles District 
Supervisor following concerns raised by the community during the 
October 24, 2023 Board of County Supervisor public hearing held for 
Special Use Permit application #SUP2023-00014, Edge Express Car 
Wash Spriggs Road. 

The meeting will be held at C.D. Hylton High School located at 
14051 Spriggs Rd, Woodbridge, VA 22193 on Tuesday, February 
27th, 2024. Doors open at 6:30 pm. For additional information, 
please reach out to the following contacts: 

Gretchen Johnson GJohnson3@pwcgov.org 

(703) 792-6879 

 
Richard Weinmann RWeinmann@pwcgov.org 

(703) 792-8002 
 

Comments can also be provided by phone at (703) 792-6845 and 

email at Transportation@pwcgov.org. The comment period will be 

open until Friday, March 8th, 2024. 
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